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Year One 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We hope you enjoyed the Arts Week exhibition. The children had great fun 

creating all of the different pieces and are rightly proud of their 

achievements. Thank you to all the parents who have spoken to the 

teachers about helping on the trip to the library next week. If you are able to 

help please let us know.  

English 

In English this week we have continued with the story Lila and the secret of 

the Rain. The children have acted out scenes from the story and described 

how they thought the character might be feeling. We have ordered the 

story and re-told it using actions. The children are beginning to understand 

the importance of water and the effects of drought. 

Maths 

In Maths this week we have been looking at related facts using the same 

three numbers to write four number sentences. We have matched twenty 

frames to number sentences, used the part whole model to find missing 

numbers and are starting to understand the commutative law of addition 

(numbers can be added in any order and still get the same answer). 

Topic 

On Tuesday it was Chinese New Year, we listened to an informative 

assembly about the festivities celebrated. We listened to a story about why 

the animals are linked to each year and even found out what we were the 

year of. We finished off by making our own Chinese lanterns. 

Talking Point …… 

Listen to the weather forecast each day this week – what is the 

temperature? Which day is the coldest? What weather words do they use? 

Perhaps you could keep a record! 
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Deputy  

Headteacher’s  

Award 

 

Cornflower 

Shano 

Rovinka 

Foxglove 

Zahraa 

Alex 

Lavender 

Joseph 

Mia  

 

Phonics 

Mrs Rodrigues and Miss Taylor’s group: u_e, are, and oo. 

Mrs Torres and Mrs Aurelius’ Group – Short vowel sounds a,e,i,o,u  and magic e  for a_e, e.g. plane 

 


